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We are pleased to confirm that all Covid Surge Testing for the Indian  
variant that was recently undertaken at school,  have been returned 
negative — Just as we expected because we did everything right!  
  
We would also like to reiterate; there were never any positive cases in 
school. 
 
Following Government guidelines, we will continue to keep up our 
strict regime of requesting families to take tests or self-isolate when 
necessary in order to keep everyone safe.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your cooperation. 
 
 

Miss L Blackmore 

Head Teacher 

 


